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Wakulla County Is Proud To Announce an Excellent EMS Inspection
Crawfordville, Florida – Wakulla County Fire Rescue (WCFR) has recently undergone an Emergency Medical Services State Inspection which resulted in an achievement of No Deficiencies, the highest rating available.
On August 24, 2018, the Florida Department of Health, Bureau of Emergency Medical Services, conducted a thorough review of the Service Records and Personnel Records of WCFR, as well as Basic Life Support and Advanced Life Support Inspections of Ambulances and Medical Equipment Test Results.  This review is conducted every two years on all EMS Providers in Florida.  “This Excellent Inspection shows the dedication of our Board of County Commissioners and the Wakulla County Fire Rescue’s service to provide high quality Emergency Medical Services to our citizens and visitors,” said David Edwards, County Administrator. 
WCFR is a combination of Emergency Medical Services and Fire Services that is responsible for providing advance life support emergency patient transport, fire suppression, rescue, and vehicle extrication throughout Wakulla County.  In the past twelve months, WCFR responded to 4,161 calls for service.   
For additional information related to this story, please contact Louis Lamarche, Public Safety Director at (850) 745-8698 or llmarche@mywakulla.com.
